
FEB 0 41980

Docket Nos. 50-325, 50-324
License Nos. DPR-71. DPR-62

,

Cprolina Power and Light Company
MTTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF INSPECTION DATES - PROBABILISTIC RISK ASSESSMENT
(PRA) BASED INSPECTION

This letter confirms February 29 - March 4,1988 and March 14 - March 18,1988
as the dates for the PRA based soecial announced inspection to be perfonned at
your Brunswick facility. These dates were agreed on during F. Jape's visit
on December 9-12, 1987. Members of the plant staff and simulator staff '

indicated that these dates did not present a conflict.

The inspection team will consist of approximately ten inspectors. The
inspection will concentrate on the events considered dominant sequences in your
facility's PRA.

Please contact our office if there are any questions or coments concerning
this special inspection.

WWL Os.

h [ Alan R. Herdt, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: LM W. Howe, Vice President -

Brunswick Nuclear Project
fW R. Dietz, Plant General Manager
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